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CHARTERED 

August 22, 1984 

 

 

SPEAKERS 

 
8/5…Craft 

Talk 

Phillip Moore 

 

EVENTS 

8/1…James O. 

Jessie 

Backpack 

Give-a-way 

 

8/5…Welcome 

Back Students 

Kathryn 

Finchy-7 AM 

Raymond 

Cree-8 AM 

 

9/20…RLI 

Plus Grad 

Course 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

JULY 

BIRTHDAYS 
7/7…..Sal Nunez 

 

7/14..Kevin 

Taylor 

 

7/23..Heidi 

Beirich 

 

7/27…Matthew 

Hammond 

 

7/30..René 

Bernard 

 

7/31..Mike 

Dunlap 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

   47 ACTIVE 

    MEMBERS 

           and 

 5 HONORARY 

Our speaker this morning was one of our newest members, Brian Brodowski. Brian is in his 3rd year as a 

member of the board of the Coachella Valley Artist Council. Their facility is located at the north end of El Paseo 

in Palm Desert. They house a public gallery, gift shop, and multiple rooms for teaching various art classes. The 

facility is open from 10 AM to 4 PM Wednesday thru Sunday. Membership dues are $75 per year. They 

currently have 700 members. Of those, 30% are not artists! They schedule 10 major exhibits a year. They rent 

out the facility to groups. You may contact them on their website at: www.artisticcouncil.com. Thanks, Brian! 

 

 CLUB of 
EXCELLENCE  

D5330 
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WANT TO WELCOME BACK 

STUDENTS? 

School begins again on Wed., 

August 6th and Matthew 

Hammond would love to have 

Sunup volunteers welcome his 

students back to Kathryn Finchy 

Elementary at 7:15 AM that 

morning. Then, Jody Diaz would 

like us to then welcome her 

students at the gates of Raymond 

Cree Middle School at 8:15 AM.  
 

ACRONYMS: PDG-Past District Governor; DG-District Governor; DGN-District Governor Nominee; DGE-District Governor Elect; 

DGND-District Governor Nominee Designate; TRF-The Rotary Foundation; PHS-Paul Harris Society; RLI-Rotary Leadership Institute; 

DDF-District Designated Funds; PE-President Elect; PN-President Nominee; IPP-Immediate Past President; DTA-District Training 

Assembly; P.E.T.S.-Presidents-Elect training Seminar; COL-Council on Legislation; R.Y.L.A.-Rotary Youth leadership Awards; 

P.R.Y.D.E.-Personal Youth Development Experience; PHF-Paul Harris Fellow; MOP-Manual of Procedure; PRIP-Past Rotary 

International President; YE-Youth Exchange Program; FE-Friendship Exchange;  RID-Rotary Intl’ Director; PRID-Past Rotary 

International Director;  RIP-Rotary Intl’ President; AKS-Arch Klumpf Society; PHSM-Paul Harris Sustaining Member 

 

    Below is the upcoming ZOOM schedule for 

a whole host of Rotary subjects, and they are 

free to all of us! The link is also included with 

the schedule.                                                                                 
 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED  

The Hanson House 

needs volunteers! 

Hours needed to be 

filled are: 8-12 AM: 

12-4 PM: and 4-8 PM.  

If can volunteer please 

contact member 

Ivonne Moreno at: 
Hopeandfaith@live.com 

 

 

 
The Youth Exchange Program is 

celebrating its 50th year and the Sunup 
club is hosting our very 1st student 

who is arriving from Brazil. Chair 

Chad is looking for hosts families to 
step forward and volunteer their 

homes and families to initiate a “life-

changing” experience for them and 
our student! Contact Chad ASAP! 

 
                                         

 

On August 1, the James O. Jessie Center will be distributing 

backpacks to the children who frequent the facility. Please bring 

backpacks and/or school supplies to the center. See you at 4:30 PM! 

 

 
President Nick presented PDG Ricardo 

“Taco” and Jennifer Loretta with a 

check in memory of their son, Andy, 

who died a couple of weeks ago while 
jogging in Miami. The money was 

donated by our members and will help 
fund Andy’s children’s’ education.  

  

 
Membership Chair, Carrie 

Allan, presented member 

Mike Dunlap with a gift 
citing his awesome 

membership recruitment 
efforts this past year!   

 

7 AREAS 

Of 

FOCUS 

 

 

http://www.artisticcouncil.com/

